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Spring Outreach
City of North Charleston BRIC Grant Event 2/22 Charleston Metro Chamber of Commerce 3/13

College of Charleston 2/25 Charleston Moves 3/13

Roper St. Francis 2/27 VA Hospital 3/26

North Charleston Black Expo 3/08 MUSC Senior Expo 3/29

MUSC 3/12

LCRT Pushes Forward Through Final Design Phase
Lowcountry Rapid Transit’s (LCRT) 90% design plans will be presented to the Executive Leadership 
Team (ELT) for approval this month.

This milestone keeps the project on budget and on schedule to request its full funding grant 
from the Federal Transit Administration (FTA). We have made great progress since completing 
60% design plans last year and are actively working to finalize the project’s details:

This work will continue as we prepare the system to advance into the Construction phase in 2027.
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We maintain our commitment to collaboration with agencies, municipalities, and stakeholders 
as the project moves forward and are excited to continue our work to bring this transformative 
project to fruition.

Our project team has engaged with various stakeholders, on-corridor businesses, and 
community organizations this spring to provide updates on the project. We look forward to 
continuing engagement with neighborhoods, community groups, and the public as we progress 
through 2025. Members of the public, stakeholders, and community groups can also request 
a speaker from our project team to present at community events, meetings, or gatherings 
on our website.
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